
Images available on our website delabie.com, in the PRESS section

PRESS CONTACT

DELPHINE BUSSIÈRE
International Marketing Dept.

Tel. +33 (0)6 30 37 26 46

presse@delabie.fr

ECOVADIS:
DELABIE RETAINS ITS SILVER MEDAL!

In August 2023, DELABIE once again achieved a silver EcoVadis medal with a score of 61/100. This score reflects  

the company’s engagement and performance in the categories of “the Environment”, “Social and Human Rights” and “Ethics”.

ECOVADIS 

The EcoVadis organisation assesses the CSR (Corporate and Social  
Responsibility) of businesses, i.e. the way that companies have  
incorporated CSR principles into their activities, as well as the resulting  
impact. The score (0 - 100) reflects the quality of CSR management at  
the time of assessment. Four separate criteria are considered during  
the evaluation: the environment, social and human rights, ethics and  
responsible purchasing.

Over 75,000 companies have been evaluated throughout 175  
countries. The assessment is tailored to the particular CSR policies of  
the business in question relative to its size, activity and geographical  
location. These criteria are based on international CSR standards such  
as the principles of the UN Global Compact, the ISO 26000 guidance  
and the International Labour Organisation (ILO) standards.

DELABIE awarded a silver medal 

For a second year, the DELABIE group is pleased to announce that 
we have been awarded the silver medal with a score of 61/100.

This score is above or equal to 79% of companies assessed  
by EcoVadis. This award is in recognition of our efforts in CSR 
and sustainability. It places DELABIE in the highest tier of ethical 
businesses. 

The positive evolution (+2 points in the space of a year) of our global 
score reinforces our commitment to the promises and objectives we 
have made in the pursuit of a better future. As a business founded 
with the mission of achieving 90% water savings in all public places, 
DELABIE is at the cutting edge of strategies for a better tomorrow. 
We will continue our endeavour to improve our policies and practices 
in a transparent and verifiable manner.  


